
 
 

Statement from VALA Committee on H-480 

. 

H.480 An act relating to property valuation and reappraisals 

  

Parts of the H.480 we do Not Support: 

• **PVR taking responsibility of contracting or conducting property 

reappraisals before the Department has undertaken its study and 

implementation plan deliverables and reported back to the 

legislature. 

• . 

• **Removing ownership of the grand list from the municipality to 

the state. 

  

Parts of H.480 we Support: 

• **Reappraisals conducted on a regular schedule. 

• . 

• **VALA requests representation on any study related to H-480 

 


